
Little Weighton, Rowley C.E. 
Primary School 

 
 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 
Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the spring term. It’s already been a busy week – the children enjoyed 

eating pancakes yesterday. Many thanks to Mrs Fielder and Mrs Atkinson for making them for everyone! 

We also have World Book Day to look forward to tomorrow. School will be open from 8.45am, please come in 

through Reception straight into the hall (children will go to classrooms and cloakrooms when parents have 

all gone home). There will be a drink and toast available for everyone. We look forward to seeing you in the 

morning. 

 

Covid Guidance 

The Covid guidance continues to change on a regular basis and sometimes differs depending on the source. 

Below is the guidance from EYRC… 
 

All educational establishments 
From 24 February 2022, the legal requirement to self-isolate following a positive test has been 

removed.  However, both adults and children who test positive are advised to stay at home and avoid 

contact with other people for at least 5 days.  On the fifth and sixth day, if negative test results are 

returned, the individual can cease staying at home and return to normal activity (i.e., return to 

school).  However, if they do not return negative test results on the 5th and 6th day, they should be strongly 

advised to continue to stay at home until they have returned 2 negative results.  Regardless of test results, 

they can return to school on the 11th day. 

 

We will continue to follow this guidance and ask for your co-operation in continuing to ensure we 

protect the more vulnerable members of our community. 
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March 

For Red Nose Day this year, we will be having a non-uniform day and a bun sale. We would really appreciate 

donations of buns, but we don’t want to waste any (or eat too many!). So please could the children in Class 2 

bring in some buns (6 buns per child is plenty). If your child wishes to wear their non-uniform and eat a bun, 

please can they bring in a £1 donation.  

 

PE Sessions  

This term, children will need indoor and outdoor kits. If the weather is ok, they will take at least one of their 

PE lessons outside.  Please can you ensure that your child has a black pair of shorts/skort and tee-shirt and 

clean trainers or well fitting sandshoes for indoor P.E. For outdoor P.E. your child needs a tracksuit or hoodie 

and leggings and a pair of outdoor trainers. If your child wears tights please can you also send them with 

some socks. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Susie Varley 

Headteacher 
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Thursday 3rd March  World Book Day- Reading Breakfast 8.45am 

Friday 18th March   Comic Relief 

Monday 4th April  Easter Service at St Peter’s Rowley 2.45pm 

Friday 8th April   Finish for Easter 

     No Friday play session 

 

Summer Term Dates 2022 

Tuesday 26th April  Back to school 

Monday 2nd to 27th May     Year 2 SATs take place throughout this month 

Week Beg 9th May  Year 6 SATs (Year 2 SATs continues) 

Week Beg 16th May  Class 3 Residential to Kepplewray 

Thursday 26th May  Sports Evening 5.30pm 

Friday 27th May   Finish for half term 

Monday 6th June   SCHOOL CLOSED (new date, additional training) 

Tuesday 7th June Back to school  

Year 1 phonics testing to take place this week 

Thursday 9th June Alternative Date for Sports Evening 

Monday 27th June         Whole School Trip 

Tuesday 5th July  Awards Service (2.45pm) 

Tuesday 19th July  Leavers (2.45pm) 

Wednesday 20th July  Moving Up Morning (Children to new classes) 

Friday 22nd July   Finish for the summer  

No Friday Play session today 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                               

 
 

                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 


